
I am Shirley Gough and am a member of the Richmond Shag Club. 
 
I have held the following offices: 

ACSC Secretary-3 years, 
SOS Secretary-3 years  
RSC Secretary two years and RSC 
President for three years 

 
I had to leave for medical reasons, plus a few other reasons, but never left 
the interest of Richmond Shag Club. I am now serving on the Board (again) 
as hospitality chair. I am in the process of writing articles for the newsletter 
plus other odd jobs. 
 
I am an Honorary Lifetime member of Richmond Shag Club, and Honorary 
member of ACSC/SOS. Virginia Shaggers Hall of Fame  
 
I always loved working with the ACSC and SOS board and think I could be 
an asset once again. Thank you for accepting my application. 
 
Shirley Gough 
slgough1@verizon.net 
 


